
From: Joyce Christie <Joyce.Christie@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 July 2021 11:57 
To: Rebekah Morgan <rebekah.morgan@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: 21/02286/F Land North West Of Launton Road Roundabout Adjoining 
 
Hi Rebekah 
 
We discussed this application at our team meeting and do not consider this development will impact 
on the setting of RAF Bicester. The proposed development will be screened by the recent large 
warehouses adjacent. 
 
Thank you for consulting us but on this occasion we will not be submitting formal comments. 
 

 
Best wishes 
 
Joyce Christie 
Conservation Officer 
Planning Policy, Conservation and Design  
Environment and Place Directorate 
Cherwell District Council 
Direct Dial 01295 221608 
joyce.christie@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil 
Twitter @cherwellcouncil 
 
Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, 
the Planning Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to 
come to Bodicote House but instead to phone the Planning Policy, Conservation and Design Team on 
01295 227985 or email design.conservation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest information about 
how the Planning Service is impacted by COVID-19, please check the website: www.cherwell.gov.uk 
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